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HEALTH CARE




Dear <INSERT>:

In <insert year, or month and year>, you volunteered to be part of the research study entitled “<Insert Title>“. When you joined this study, your study doctor said that you would be told about new information that related to the study. At this time, we would like to tell you about a change in the oversight of this study.

In the informed consent form you signed, you were told that the Principal Investigator for this study was <PI name>.  A Principal Investigator is a study doctor who is administratively in charge of running the study for a particular location or group of locations.  The Principal Investigator for this particular study has changed to <INSERT NAME>. If applicable, <Investigator name> is still affiliated with the study and nothing regarding your care or where you see your doctor will change.
Please continue to contact your study doctor or study staff with questions or problems. <Investigator name> may be reached at <insert contact info>. Please see below for <PI name> contact information:

Principal Investigator:
<PI name>
Address: 
<Insert>

<Insert>
Phone: 

<Insert>
This change will not affect your participation in the research study. Should you have questions or concerns about this new information, you may contact your study doctor or study staff at <insert phone number>, or, the McLaren Health Care Institutional Review Board (IRB) at (248) 484-4950.
If you have questions about your rights while taking part in this study, if the study staff cannot be reached, or if you have questions, complaints or concerns about the study that you do not feel you can discuss with your study team, contact the McLaren Heath Care IRB at (248) 484-4950, Fax (248) 276-9732, or e-mail hrpp@mclaren.org or regular mail at 2701 Cambridge Ct., Suite 110, Auburn Hills, MI  48326.
Sincerely,

<Investigator>
<Address>
<Phone>
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